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The Covanta-Marion facility is 37 years old - close to the end of it's lifespan. WHY are 

we even considering allowing it to request the addition of even more dangerous and 

toxic medical waste????? I don't know what happens when a facility like this reaches 

it's end, but I shudder to think of what kind of melt down could happen out there. 

What would happen to the medical waste lingering inside?  

 

The time is now to rethink a new plan for a modern up to date federally overseen 

facility that will not be a toxic hazard to the people who live in that community! 

 

Thank you 
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